
Tuolumne Youth Center will be closed due to damages from 

the storm. However, starting in April we can meet Tuesdays 

and Thursdays at Memorial Hall from 3:00-5:00pm. Tuesday 

will  

be free gym time and Thursday will be cooking or a craft. 

Sorry for any inconvenience.  

Please contact the Tuolumne County Recreation Department 

at 209-533-5663 for updates and/or any questions. 

  


